Dartmouth College 7 cbanon Sucet, Suite 303

Real Estate Office Hanover, NH 03755
(603) 646-2446 Fax: 646-3322

July 2, 2010

RE: DEMOLITION OF DWELLING AT 572 HANOVER CENTER ROAD
Dear Trustees:

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the pending demolition of an existing dwelling owned by
Dartmouth College and located at 572 Hanover Center Road on the parcel commonly known as the
“Rennie Farm”. This building has been unoccupied for many years, and is in an advanced state of
disrepair. As part of the demolition, the frame of the building will be salvaged and utilized at another
site in the construction of a new building.

Demolition work is planned for the period between July 15, 2010 and September 15, 2010. Work will be
conducted between the hours of 7 am and 5 pm.




